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 The Community Education Department is cleaning up after a successful 

holiday season.  With the help of our Corporate Partners and other 

donors, we were able to make the holiday season brighter for over 250 

students.  We would like to thank the Board Members of Harvey Public 

Schools, District 152, our Superintendent Dr. Sonya Whitaker and our 

Administrators, Principals and Staff for a GREAT end to the year.   
 

 

 Ms. Bolton, along with Ms. Rosalynn Owens, parent coordinators is working 

with the Superintendents Commission Conference 2017 for their Staff and 

Parents conference scheduled for March.  We will be working on recruiting 25 

parents district-wide to attend this yearly conference, supporting parents 

through education. 

 

 

 Please LIKE and visit our Facebook page for information on events and 

activities for the students and families.    

 

 

 

In and Around the Community 

 Harvey Park District, Martin Luther King Celebration January 16th 1pm-

3pm 

 SSAFE meeting, Brooks Middle School, January 10th 10am-12pm 

 

 Phoenix Park District Winter Camp December 27th-31st & January 2nd-

16th 2017 
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